
Spartan  Race  World
Championship returns to Squaw
The Reebok Spartan Race World Championship at Squaw Valley
will be Sept. 30-Oct. 1.

Elite athletes representing nearly 50 countries will put their
skills  and  endurance  to  the  test  in  individual  and  team
competitions.

Athletes  will  compete  for  more  than  $100,000  in  cash  and
prizes in the culminating event of the 2017 obstacle racing
season at one of the most challenging courses in the world.

In addition to the World Team Championship, which will take
place that Sunday, the weekend will feature Beast, Super and
Sprint competitions, as well as a Kids Race, for ages 4-13.
The event is the culmination of the 2017 Spartan Race Season,
following the Global Elite Point Series.

Obstacle Course Racing fans are invited to take in all the
action, including viewing access to select obstacles as well
as the start and finish line, live music and entertainment,
panel  discussions,  raffles,  spectator  challenges,  vendor
tents, and more. The event itself is free to the public, with
a VIP spectator package available at $40. Tickets for a dinner
with athletes are $40 for adults and $20 for children (13 and
under). 

For  more  details  on  Spartan  World  Championship  events
throughout  the  weekend,  go  online.
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